
Students in Harmony:  RHS Courtyard Sculpture 

Students in Harmony:  In the Fall of 1981, Ann Griffith and Susan Lucas approached Princi-

pal Jim Wilkens about trying to “refurbish the school’s neglected courtyard.”  They cleared 

weeds, planted shrubs and flowers to make it look better.  They then saw an Akron Beacon 

Journal profile on a local artist, Sister Evangeline Doyle of Akron (she was teaching at Our La-

dy of the Elms in Akron).  With the help of a $10,000 Jennings Grant, Sister Evangeline com-

pleted the sculpture and called it "Students in Harmony."   

NOTE:  Although the sculptor was obviously religious, the sculpture itself is not.   


